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I-25 Escondida Interchange Study and Public Comment 

We want to hear from you! 
 
SOCORRO – The New Mexico Department of Transportation held a virtual public involvement meeting 
to introduce the I-25 Escondida Interchange Study in Socorro County, NM.  If you missed the meeting, 
it’s not too late! 
 
What will this study consider? 
The objective of the study is to evaluate the I-25 Escondida Interchange and frontage roads to improve 
safety, accessibility, and circulation between milepost 151 and 153.  Some of the elements evaluated 
include interchange geometry and condition of the roadway, bridges, and drainage structures, multi-
modal accessibility, and the need for frontage road extension over the Nogal Arroyo along I-25 or 
Escondida Lane.  
 
How can you be involved?  
We welcome your input! As an initial step, you can submit a formal comment or to watch last night’s 
presentation please visit www.swcavirtualpublicinvolvement.com/escondida. The feedback we receive 
will help us understand more about your needs with the interchange and the issues and conditions you 
think are important to consider. 

Comments can also be submitted using the methods below by May 4, 2023: 

By mail:  SWCA Environmental Consultants, c/o Lara Thompson 
Attn. Escondida Interchange 
770 Jefferson Street NE, Suite 410 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
By email:  escondida@swca.com 
By phone:  505-487-7455 

Online comment form:  www.swcavirtualpublicinvolvement.com/escondida 
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